
Spey Safe 

Please note the new restrictions from the Scottish Government: 
 
A maximum of six 12 to 17 year olds can meet in outdoor spaces, with no 
household limit. Physical distancing is still required. 

Please respect all members of our community. This includes 

lunchtimes in local shops and streets.  Remember to socially 

distance from others (ie when passing in a shop/street, queuing 

to enter a shop).  For those that are able face coverings must be 

worn in shops. 

Following guidelines, breaks and lunchtimes will continue 

to be outside whenever possible.  Therefore as we head 

into cooler weather please remember appropriate outdoor 

clothing, especially jackets.   

Remember (for those that can) face coverings 

must be worn on buses.  Let’s continue to keep 

each other safe.   
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